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January 13, 20221 
 
Kevin Patton, Pulte Group of New Mexico, kevin.patton@pultegroup.com 
Jake Vautier, Pulte Group of New Mexico, Jake.Vautier@pultegroup.com   
Matt Sena, Pulte Group of New Mexico, Matt.sena@pultegroup.com  
Copy: Tim Slatunas, Green Globe Environmental, tim@greenglobenm.com  
 
Site: Juan Tabo Hills Estates (Pulte) – 1900 Duke City St. NE; M21E018_P; NMR1001Z7 
 
Re: Drainage Ordinance (14-5-2-11) Violations for Erosion and Sediment Control    
  
Dear Mr. Sena and Mr. Patton, 
 
During an inspection on 11/19/2021 
the SWPPP was not available onsite, 
and then during an inspection on 
1/12/2022 the SWPPP was not up-to-
date. The operator signature was 
missing, the delegation of authority 
was blank, the inspection reports 
weren’t signed by the operator, and the 
SWPPP map had never been updated. 
(Violation Notification #1)  
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Required 
Mitigation: 
The SWPPP must 
be kept up-to-date 
and available onsite 
per CGP Part 7.1. If 
an on-site location 
is unavailable to 
keep the SWPPP 
when no personnel 
are present, notice 
of the plan’s 
location must be 
posted near the 
main entrance of 
your construction 
site CGP Part 7.3.  
 
If the violations are 
not mitigated within 
seven days, the 
property owner is 
subject to a fine of 
$500/day per the 
City’s Drainage 
Control Ordinance, 
and the non-
compliance will be 
reported to the EPA.  
Repeat violations 
are also subject to a 
fine of $500/day. 
 
 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420 or jhughes@cabq.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James D. Hughes, P.E. 
Principal Engineer, Hydrology/Stormwater Quality Planning Dept. 
 

           James D. Hughes


